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Signing of a MoU between Chester County Economic Development

Council and Shimin Law Offices

On the verge of the New Year — on 29th of December 2017, as a natural result of a
long-lasting partnership, a Memorandum of Understanding was signed between
Chester County Economic Development Council (CCEDC) and Shimin Law Offices. Mr.
Michael Grigalonis, Chief Operating Officer of CCEDC and Mr. Shikun Gao, Partner at
Shimin Law Offices signed the Memorandum at an official ceremony held in
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. The mutual collaboration between the Parties is aiming to
promote Chester County, PA and its businesses and activities in order to initiate,
develop and expand relationships with Chinese investors, businesses and potential
partners.

— ml o , ' \ | i il
i @m”" B A - 4 W) —
ity e
g T
j"if'f"' l'ﬂlw
L Tl L
l I l”j ML
i A

Newsletter | Shimin Law Offices



